

Preschool News

Meet the teacher!

Welcome to preschool! I would like to take a moment to introduce myself for those of you who may not know me. My name is Shawna Wiepen. I am originally from St. Helena, NE, where I grew up on a farm with my parents and three sisters. I completed

high school in Wynot, NE. In 2013 I graduated from The University of Nebraska at Lincoln with a bachelors degree in Elementary Education and an endorsement in Early Childhood Education. After graduation I accepted my current position here at Hay Springs as the

preschool teacher. I
have thoroughly enjoyed
my time here and love
getting to know the community. This year I will
also be the Assistant
High School Girls Basketball coach. I look forward
to getting to know everyone this year! If you have
any questions please feel
free to ask me anytime!

August 12th, 2014 Ms. Wiepen shawna.wiepen@hshawks.com

Special Notes

- Every child needs
 his or her own
 backpack large
 enough to fit a
 standard sized
 folder.
- A full change of clothes should be kept in each child's cubby.
- PE shoes can be kept in the bottom of each cubby.
- Child information sheets should be returned to Ms.
 Wiepen

Next weeks theme
Getting
Acquainted
and Friendship

What to expect this year

The preschool classroom is a fun and exciting room to be in! Each week there will be a new theme along with new vocabulary, a letter, number, shape or color. You can find this information in the weekly newsletter sent home with your child or on the information board just inside the classroom door. You can also find the newsletter posted on the school website. Please check your child's folder DAILY as they will be bringing home daily individual art projects, important updates from school and the weekly newsletter.





Preschool News

Meet the teacher!

Welcome to preschool!
I would like to take a
moment to introduce
myself for those of
you who may not know
me. My name is
Shawna Wiepen. I am
originally from St.
Helena, NE, where I
grew up on a farm with
my parents and three
sisters. I completed

high school in Wynot, NE. In 2013 I graduated from The University of Nebraska at Lincoln with a bachelors degree in Elementary Education and an endorsement in Early Childhood Education. After graduation I accepted my current position here at Hay Springs as the

preschool teacher. I
have thoroughly enjoyed
my time here and love
getting to know the community. This year I will
also be the Assistant
High School Girls Basketball coach. I look forward
to getting to know everyone this year! If you have
any questions please feel
free to ask me anytime!

August 12th, 2014 Ms. Wiepen shawna.wiepen@hshawks.com

Special Notes

- Every child needs
 his or her own
 backpack large
 enough to fit a
 standard sized
 folder.
- A full change of clothes should be kept in each child's cubby.
- PE shoes can be kept in the bottom of each cubby.
- Child information sheets should be returned to Ms.
 Wiepen

Next weeks theme
Getting
Acquainted
and Friendship

What to expect this year

The preschool classroom is a fun and exciting room to be in! Each week there will be a new theme along with new vocabulary, a letter, number, shape or color. You can find this information in the weekly newsletter sent home with your child or on the information board just inside the classroom door. You can also find the newsletter posted on the school website. Please check your child's folder DAILY as they will be bringing home daily individual art projects, important updates from school and the weekly newsletter.

